
 
    

SŽDC Launched Minor Repairs of Stations in Morava, 

Slezsko and Vysočina 

By taking over the management of stations in summer this year, Správa železniční 

dopravní cesty launched preparation and realization of the most necessary 

reparation works by the end of this year. Almost forty station buildings in Morava, 

Slezsko and Vysočina will be improved for almost 52 million crowns. It is usually 

about repairing the facades, roofs and replacing of doors or windows. The 

administrator of railways also plans to launch complete reparations of stations in 

Lipník nad Bečvou, Kuřim and Břeclav next year. 
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